
Grant Killoy
Athletic Director
East Minico Middle School

RE: REQUEST FOR HIRING NEW POSITION

Dear School Board Members:

I am formally requesting the addition of a wrestling coach for our female wrestlers. 
Currently we have a growing number of female athletes, approximately 15-20, who 
participate in our wrestling program. As the sport continues to expand, it is crucial that 
we provide adequate support and representation for these female student athletes.

With the continued growth of girls’ wrestling program at the State and National levels, it 
is essential that our school adapts to meet the needs of our athletes. I strongly 
encourage the Board to consider this request.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me at your 
convenience.

Sincerely,

Grant Killoy
Athletic Director
East/West Minico


